Policy: Allergen Information at the Kite Centre

Purpose: The purpose of this policy is to inform parents/guardians that Kite Centre is not
an allergen-free zone, children may eat in this facility. It is important for parents to be
aware of potential allergens present in the environment.

Policy Statement:
1. Kite Centre is not an allergen-free zone. Children may consume food or snacks while in
the facility, which could contain common allergens.

2. Parents/guardians are responsible for informing Kite Centre staff of any allergies their
child may have.

3. While efforts will be made to accommodate individuals with allergies, Kite Centre
cannot guarantee a completely allergen-free environment.

4. Parents/guardians are encouraged to monitor their child's food consumption and be
cautious of potential allergens present in the medical centre.

5. Kite Centre staff will not be held liable for any allergic reactions that occur while
children are in the facility.

Implementation:
1. This policy will be communicated to parents/guardians.

2. Signs will be posted in common areas reminding parents of the presence of allergens in
the facility.

3. Medical centre staff will be trained to respond appropriately to allergic reactions and
provide assistance as needed.

Compliance:
1. Parents/guardians are responsible for ensuring their child's safety and monitoring their
exposure to potential allergens in the medical centre.

2. Any concerns or incidents related to allergies should be reported to medical centre staff
immediately for assessment and intervention.

Review:

This policy will be reviewed periodically to ensure that it aligns with the needs of the
medical centre and the safety of all children who visit the facility. Updates will be made as
necessary to maintain a safe and supportive environment for individuals with allergies.




